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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

August 17, 2016

Dr. John B. Boone

Dean of Institutional Effectiveness,
Accreditation, and Research

Wake Technical Community College

9101 Fayetteville Road

Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

Thank you for your letter of May 10, 2016, regarding the new certificate program in Introduction
to Law Enforcement, effective fall 2016.

The program requires the successful completion of five Criminal Justice courses for a total of 15
semester credit hours. The program is designed to be completed in two semesters. All courses
support the existing associate’s degree program in Criminal Justice Technology.

The certificate program is a repacking of existing courses and does not appear to be a significant
departure from current programs.

We acknowledge the information, will add it to our files, and request no further
information.

Best regards,

-

\ S 5.'..;.'_. fm f".,./; 37 1 7 30 4
i |
Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change
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cc:  Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President
Dr. Larry L. Earvin
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